TNC Budget/Finance Committee Meeting February 17, 2016
Minutes 

In attendance: Chairman Harvey Goldberg, Allan Wertheim, Ken Schwartz, Jon Reich, Eran Heissler, Max Flehinger

Absent: Bob Shmaeff

Guests: Three students from Marymount High School

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Goldberg at 7:18 P.M.

There were no public comments.

A motion by Flehinger, seconded by Reich, to approve the minutes of the January 20, 2016 meeting as corrected was passed unanimously.

The preliminary financial statements as of January 31, 2016 were reviewed.  A motion to approve them by Flehinger, seconded by Heissler, was passed unanimously. 
The January, 2016 expenditures for submission to DONE were reviewed.  They were approved unanimously in a motion by Wertheim, seconded by Reich.

A motion to reverse the previously budgeted, but unapproved by EmpowerLA, NPG for $750 for the WV Boosters, supporting the West Valley LAPD Baker to Vegas run, was made by Flehinger, seconded by Reich, and was passed unanimously.

There were no comments by Committee member.

The next meeting of the Committee will be on March 18, 2016

The meeting was adjourned at 7;34 P.M.
     Max Flehinger, Acting Secretary

